
                       

 
 
 

Hokkaido’s Winter Festivals 2023- TOUR #2 

 

February 7th-15th, 2023   non-stop via  
Cancel for any reason up to 90 days prior-FULL REFUND! 

7nights/9days from: $3795 triple; $3895 double; $4295 single 
Low deposit- $75 per person- Reserve by August 1st – Save $100 per person 

 
Welcome to winter in Hokkaido. Come along, journey with us to the far north of Japan, a land of snow! 
 
For seven days, every February Sapporo is turned into a winter dreamland of crystal-like ice and white snow. 
 
The Sapporo Snow Festival, one of Japan’s largest winter events attracts nearly two million visitors who come to see the 
many snow and ice sculptures along Odori Park and on Susukino’s main street. They include an array of intricate ice 
carvings as well as massive snow sculptures that are bigger than some of the city buildings. 
 
On this Hokkaido Winter Festivals Tour #2, we welcome in the 74th Sapporo Snow Festival, but this is only the beginning 
as we will be visiting a total of 5 festivals. In additional to the Sapporo Snow Festival, we have the Susukino Ice 
Sculptures, Lake Shikotsu Ice Festival, Asahikawa Snow Festival, and the Tomamu Ice Village Festival.    
 
And yet there is more, beginning with 3 nights at Sapporo’s finest hotel, Century Royal Hotel, another in the historic 
harbor city of Otaru and yet, another at one of Hokkaido’s finest ski resorts, Hoshino Resort Tomamu.  
 
For activities and sightseeing, we have included the Penguin Walk at the Asahiyama Zoo, sake brewery visit, Nikka 
Whisky, Sunagawa Highway Oasis for the very best omiyage shopping under one roof, Biei Blue Pond, Terrace of Frost 
Tree, a gondola ride, and so much more!  
 

Itinerary/Details 

Day 1 – February 7th, 2023, Tuesday – Depart from Honolulu 

Hawaiian Airlines #441 Departs Honolulu 12:20 pm – Arrive Chitose 5:00 pm +1 

Meet up with your Panda Travel representative at the Hawaiian Airlines International check-in counters, located in Terminal 
2, Lobby 4 a minimum of 3 hours prior to the flight departure time.     

Day 2 – February 8th, 2023, Wednesday– Chitose-Sapporo 

On arrival in Chitose, please make your way to the baggage claim area as we need to clear immigration and customs.   



                       

 
 
 

We now make our way to Sapporo, Hokkaido’s capital, and Japan’s fifth largest city. Sapporo is a dynamic urban center that 
offers everything you would want from a Japanese city: a thriving food scene, stylish cafes, neon-lit nightlife, shopping galore 
– and then some. The drive time is approximately one hour. 

Accommodations for our first three nights are at the Century Royal Hotel, ideally located across from the JR Sapporo Station. 
There is literally endless shopping and dining options just steps away. You do not even have to go outdoors! 

After check-in, your guide will be available for a short walking tour of the immediate area in case it is your first time.      

A 24-hour convenience store is also located on the ground floor.   

 

Century Royal Hotel Sapporo 

Accommodations: Century Royal Hotel  free  

Day 3 – February 9th, 2023, Friday– Sapporo- 74th Annual Sapporo Snow Festival (B) 

After breakfast at our hotel, go off and enjoy a day of festivities at the 73rd Annual Sapporo Snow Festival. Do not forget to 
bundle up and take along the hat and mittens.  

The morning begins with a short subway ride to Susukino, to visit the Suskino Ice Sculpture Festival. It is one of the three 
sites of the Sapporo Snow Festival where you can see hand carved ice sculptures. This site is more relaxed and less crowded 
than the Odori Park venue. It is a great spot to snap up some photos.  

 From here, we will walk over to the Nijo Fish Market and Tanukikoji Shopping Street. Enjoy lunch on your own and visit the 
popular 5-story Daiso and Mega Don Quijote. 

Meet up at the designated time as we are off to the Sapporo Snow Festival! The festival's famous large snow sculptures, some 
measuring more than 25 meters wide and 15 meters high, are exhibited here. They are lit up daily until 10:00 pm.  

Besides about a dozen large snow sculptures, the Odori Site exhibits more than one hundred smaller snow statues and hosts 
several concerts and events, many of which use the sculptures as their stage.  

You will also find ample spots or warming houses along the way to enjoy a hot drink or quick bite. Meet up once again at the 
designated time for the walk back to our hotel or stay longer and enjoy the festivities. You can always come back later in the 
evening to enjoy the lit sculptures and night scenes.   



                       

 
 
 

 

Accommodations:  Century Royal Sapporo Hotel free 

Day 4 – February 10th, 2023, Friday– Sapporo- (B) 

After breakfast, enjoy a complete free day to explore Sapporo on your own. If it is too chilly outdoors, shop til you drop 
underground, an oasis of shops and restaurant. The best yet, there is a direct covered pathway from the hotel. 

If you did not get enough time at the Tanukikoji Shopping Street or Nijo Fish Market, your Panda Travel escort will set a 
meeting time for the underground walk over. It is a comfortable 20- minute walk.  

Accommodations:  Century Royal Sapporo Hotel free 

Day 5 – February 11th, 2023, Saturday– Sapporo-Otaru (B) 

After breakfast, please meet your guide in the lobby by 9:00am as we journey off to Otaru, one of Hokkaido’s most popular 
tourist destinations for Japanese visitors.  

We begin the morning with a fun winter experience, a visit to the Okurayama Ski Jump. Constructed in 1931, the stadium was 
featured in the 1972 Winter Olympics, when it was home to the 90m ski jump competition. It is still used for ski jump 
competitions throughout the year.   

At the foot of the jump hill stands the Sapporo Winter Sports Museum with exhibits about the 1992 Sapporo Winter Olympics 
and winter sports in general, including ski jump, bobsled, and biathlon. Entrance fee to museum is not included. 

Join us as we take the ski lift to the peak, where there is a viewing lounge that provide a spectacular view of Sapporo, the 
Ishikari Plain and Ishikari Bay. It is also an ideal location to view the start line of the ski jump right before your eyes - looking 
directly down at the steep slope of the approach will certainly give you an idea of how the skiers are feeling when they begin 
their jumps! 

 

Okurayama Ski Jump Stadium 



                       

 
 
 

From here, a visit to the Shiroi Koibito Park, a theme park by Ishiya, a local chocolate company. The company's flagship 
product is the Shiroi Koibito cookie, which consists of two thin butter cookies and a layer of white chocolate in between. 
These cookies are the best souvenirs from Sapporo! 

The park consists of a free area with a shop, cafe, and restaurant and most interestingly, large windows so that you can 
observe the candy production process. The first glimpse of the building does not compare to the wonderland inside while 
outside it is complete with all sorts of winter decorations and illuminations. 

We will be there to catch the hourly show. 

                       

Shiroi Koibito Park 

It is lunch time! We will be stopping at the Aeon Mall Sapporo Hassamu for free time. For lunch, enjoy sit down restaurants 
or their popular food court.  

This afternoon’s touring begins with a visit to the Nikka Whisky Factory, the home of Japan’s “Father of Whisky”. Treat 
yourselves sampling world-class spirits and time to visit the gift shop. At the shop, find exclusive items, only found here.    

We now make our way to Otaru, one of Hokkaido’s most popular tourist destinations for Japanese visitors.  

From old days, when they sailed trading boats from Honshu-mainland to Hokkaido, Otaru played an important role as the 
center of trade or commerce, not to mention fishery in Hokkaido. Walking along its main streets, you will find a charming and 
nostalgic city filled with historic architecture. 

As this city was thriving from fishery for centuries, the most famous landmark here is “Otaru Canal” where they carried fish 
from the ocean to land by tugboats. Otaru is after all heralded as home of some of the freshest and tastiest seafood in all of 
Japan. 

Arrival at our hotel, Grand Park Otaru will be by 4:30pm. The hotel is ideally located on Ishikari Bay, and just a 5-minute 
walk from JR Otaruchikkou Station. There’s also a direct entrance to the Wing Bay Otaru Mall, one of the largest shopping 
malls in Hokkaido. At the mall you will find a variety of shops, an Aeon supermarket, restaurants, and the ever-popular Diaso, 
located on the 3rd floor. 

 The remainder of the afternoon and evening is free. 

Accommodations:  Grand Park Otaru free 

Day 6 – February 12th, 2023, Sunday– Otaru-Asahikawa (B) 



                       

 
 
 

After breakfast, please meet your guide in the lobby by 8:45am as we have a full day of touring ahead of us. Please prepare a 
small overnight bag for 2-days as our larger pieces will be sent along to Tomamu. 

The morning begins with a short walk to explore Otaru’s Sakaimachi Street. It is like opening a giant music box. Though the 
city is famous for its canal area, the whole street is a showcase of two Otaru’s distinct characteristics- old architecture and 
one-of-a-kind craftsmanship. 

Once here, your guide will point out the Music Box Museum, a must stop when visiting. The museum, shop and workshop 
consist of five different buildings all located within a 2-minute walk of each other. The main building displays hundreds of 
different kinds of music boxes, both large and small. The second museum is full of antique music boxes from the 19th century 
onwards. The final three stores contain a different variety of goods and crafts. One building is dedicated to animal toys, 
another to glassware and the final one to music boxes made in the shape of modern characters such as Mickey Mouse, Winnie 
the Pooh, and Hello Kitty. 

Do visit some of the variety of glassware shops that line the street. As the herring industry declined in the late 1950s, the 
makers of glass fishing buoys were forced to start producing refined glassware instead. Nowadays, Otaru is famous for its 
quality glass works coming in all shapes and sizes. If you are in search of a unique gift item, Otaru is known for their dripless 
shoyu bottles, available in a variety of sizes and designs.   

In addition, take some time to have a bite to eat in one of Sakaimachi’s delicious, sweet shops, the most famous being 
LeTAO.  Enjoy sampling a few of their 50 varieties of cakes and sweets. If you would prefer to sit down and relax, the 2nd 
floor hosts a cafe. There is also a free observatory on the 3rd floor with views of the Sakaimachi landscape.  

As you near the end of Sakaimachi Street, look and listen when you come to the vintage steam clock at the front of the Music 
Box Museum. The nostalgic atmosphere inside the main building of the museum takes you back in time. The museum houses 
almost 15,000 music boxes, ranging from matchbox sized souvenirs to precisely tuned masterpieces. The Music Box Museum 
has something for everybody, from The Beatles to the latest J-pop hits.  

Maybe pick up some snacking food for the bus ride to Asahikawa this afternoon. 

 

Sakaimachi Street                                  Music Box Museum 

We are now off to Asahikawa, Hokkaido’s second largest city. It is best known for its zoo, Asahiyama Zoo, among Japan’s 
best and most popular and its local noodle dish, Asahikawa ramen. 

On the way, a stop at the Sunagawa Highway Oasis, where you can enjoy shopping and tasting local specialties. There is a 
snack shop and restaurant as another lunch option.    
 
The shops and the cafeteria are run by the major manufacturers of Hokkaido, and it is possible to find many of Hokkaido’s 
specialties here including melons, boxes of potatoes, whole crabs, famous stuffed squid from Hakodate, Royce chocolates and 
other Hokkaido chocolate confections. 
 
You will also find a wide variety of Japanese sweets and a vast assortment of packaged food items. As well other souvenirs 
items, such as T-shirts and wooden animals, notably owls and bears: Owls and bears were and remain very special animals for 
the local Ainu people. It is a fun stop, bustling and full of energy, enjoy!  



                       

 
 
 

 

 
Sunagawa Highway Oasis 

From here, our touring day ends with a visit to the Asahikawa Winter Festival, the second largest winter festival after 
Sapporo. While Asahikawa may not be able to boast having Hokkaido's biggest winter festival, it certainly has one of the 
biggest snow sculptures. Every year one massive sculpture is made as a stage for music and other performances. The giant 
sculpture of a Korean fortress in 1994 even made into the book of Guinness World Records as the largest snow construction 
built. The giant sculpture has a different theme each year, such as a snowman castle in 2010 or the Daisetsuzan Mountains 
2011. 

 

Asahikawa Winter Festival 

Now off to our hotel for the evening, the JR Inn Asahikawa, directly connected to the JR Asahikawa Station and AEON Mall. 
Opened in the spring of 2015, this hotel is perfect for the first of two evenings in Asahikawa. Arrival will be by 5:30pm. 

Besides its location, the hotel offers a public bath for men and women in a semi-outdoor setting, rooms with views of the 
surrounding countryside, and a direct elevator down to the AEON Mall. There is no need to bundle up as you shop and dine 
the evening away.      

  

  JR Inn Asahikawa- room, public bath, and view from many of the rooms                              ice sculpture around mall    

Accommodations: JR Inn Asahikawa    free 

Day 7 – February 13th, 2023, Monday– Asahikawa (B) 



                       

 
 
 

After breakfast, please meet your guide in the lobby by 9:50am as we discover Asahikawa! 

The morning begins with a visit to the Asahiyama Zoo, the first facility in Japan to have succeeded in the natural breeding in 
captivity of animals that live in cold regions, such as polar bears, Amur leopards, and Scops owls. Moreover, the zoo has 
become popular for its exhibits that enable visitors to see each animal’s innate attributes and their unique abilities and 
movements. 

A tunnel enables visitors to see how penguins swim in a way that looks just like flying, while spotted seals behave just like 
they do in the wild, as they swim vertically through a transparent pillar-shaped tank called a marine way. Other popular 
attractions include the Polar Bear Aquatic Park, where visitors can see polar bears, weighing almost 300 kg, as they dive into 
the pool, and the Orangutan Trapeze, where orangutans stroll around 16m above the ground.  

The highlight of today’s visit is the penguin parade, an icon of winter at the zoo. The 30-minute waddle is designed to keep 
the penguins fit and healthy and fend off obesity during the winter months when they tend to be less active and accumulate 
more fat. 
 
Get out your cameras for the sight of these chubby penguins walking around in the snow. They happily walk around briskly in 
a group in front of the zoo’s visitors. 
 

                                
Asahikawa Zoo 

After the penguin walk, enjoy free time to explore the many exhibits. 

It is lunch time and no better place than a visit to Asahikawa Ramen Village.   

Like several other places in Hokkaido, Asahikawa is famous for its ramen. Whereas Sapporo is known for its miso-based 
broth and Hakodate for its salt-based broth, Asahikawa is known for its shoyu based broths.  

The broth of Asahikawa Ramen is known for being quite oily, and there is often a thin layer of oil on top of the soup. Another 
characteristic of the local ramen is the generally thin, hard, and wavy noodles. The range of toppings is quite typical and 
includes green onions, pork, bamboo shoots and eggs. 

There are a variety of ramen shop, find one that appeals to you and enjoy lunch on your own. 

 

Asahikawa Ramen Village 



                       

 
 
 

Our last touring spot for today is a visit to the Otokoyama Sake Brewery, Asahikawa’s most famous sake, both within Japan 
and worldwide. 

Beside the museum covering all facets of Otokoyama's rich sake brewing heritage, including ancient sake-related literature 
and art, you will also have time to enjoy their tasting room and gift shop. Sample some of the most famous sake in the world, 
as well as the opportunity to purchase magnificent sake sets, and cups. 

We now return to our hotel, arrival by 4:00pm. The remainder of the afternoon and evening is free. 

Accommodations: JR Inn Asahikawa    free 

Day 8 – February 14th, 2023, Tuesday– Asahikawa-Furano-Tomamu (B/D) 

After breakfast, please meet your guide in the lobby by 8:30am as we are off again on a full day of touring. 

The morning begins with a visit to Biei Blue Pond, a stunning sight that almost looks imaginary with its unreal blue color. 
Depending on the weather and the season it can change from a milky light blue to a deep green turquoise. 

It is an artificially created pond, a by-product from the creation of the dam at Biei River. This was to stop the volcanic mud of 
the erupting Mt. Tokachi from reaching the town of Biei.  The pond gets its water from the nearby Shirahige Falls. In the 
waterfall, the water mixes with aluminum from the cliff it flows through. Once the aluminum infused water settles in the 
pond, it reflects and breaks the sunlight in a unique way, giving it a vivid blue hue. 

The color is not the only unique aspect of the pond. It houses dead trees that are not baring any leaves in its middle. They add 
to the enchanting and eerie appearance. These trees are Japanese larch and silver birch trees that grow all around the pond as 
well. The ones in the pond became partly submerged when the area flooded. Their withered appearance offers something that 
could be straight of a dark fantasy movie. The pond's mystical look is the reason why it is considered and even used as a 
spiritual place by many people. 

While it looks quite impressive in the summer, the true magic of this place is revealed during. Our morning visit allows us to 
enjoy viewing the beautiful blue before the pond freezes as the temperature drops. Combine this with the snow-covered trees, 
this visit will long be remembered.  

From here, a short drive to Furano Marche, a cluster of shops in the middle of downtown Furano. This ultimate food paradise 
serves as a one-stop souvenir stop offering items from Farm Tomita and Cheese Factory. Locals and tourist frequent here to 
enjoy all its yummy food. Enjoy free time to shop, explore, and have lunch on your own. 

Our afternoon of touring includes a visit to Ningle Terrace, Funaro’s cozy arts and craft village. It is truly a winter 
wonderland, a village of quaint cottages in the forest. With winter comes a stunning blanket of soft white snow which lines 
the walkways and leaves huge snow hats on the cottages and snow mushrooms on the trees. 

Enjoy free time to shop and browse this collection of boutique cottages, offering specialty arts and crafts. Mingle with the 
shop owners, the creators of these unique products, souvenirs with a touch of nature and Furano. Items include handcrafted 
wooden figurines, homewares, paintings of figures and landscapes, and textiles.     

Do not forget a stop at the café which serves up hot and cold drinks, baked milk, cakes and cheese, and delicious ice cream.   

From here, off to our hotel, a first-class ski resort offering boundless nature in the heart of Hokkaido. Our arrival will be by 
3:15pm followed by a buffet dinner at 5:30pm. If you are in the mood for a swim, walk over to Mina-Mina Beach, an indoor 
pool, but not just any pool, its Japan’s largest wave pool.    



                       

 
 
 

After dinner, a walk over to the Ice Village, a crystalline town made entirely of ice. Besides the fantastic scenery, you can try 
a host of unique experiences, enjoy fruit flavored shaved ice, the Ice Milk Café, a cocktail at the Ice Bar, and a stop at the Ice 
General Store. Here, you can purchase original mugs and general goods made by Hokkaido artists. Bring back memories of 
the ice world.  

 

                 Ice Village                                          Terrace of Frost Tree        

Accommodations: Hoshino Resort Tomamu    free 

Day 8 – February 15th, 2023, Wednesday– Tomamu-Lake Shikotsu-Chitose (B) 

After breakfast, please meet your guide in the lobby by 8:45am. It is our last day on tour, but still much to enjoy in this winter 
wonderland. 

The morning begins with a visit to the Terrace of Frost Tree, located at an elevation of 1,088 meters on Mt. Tomamu. Here, 
you can enjoy the beautiful sights created by frost settling on the trees. It all begins with a 13-minute ride on the Unkai 
Gondola from the mid-mountain area. Along the way enjoy the glistering, pure white trees covered in snow and the 
magnificent Hidaka Mountains. 

We bid our good-byes and off to Lake Shikotsu. Every year, Lake Shikotsu turns into a colored ice playground as part of the 
Lake Shikotsu Ice Festival The drive is approximately 2.5 hours and a stop will be made on the way. 

The festival, one of the most popular winter events in Sapporo, takes place for approximately 2 weeks from late January. The 
sculptures, created by sprinkling and congealing water from neighboring Lake Shikotsu, gleam in natural blue in the daytime, 
and are beautifully illuminated with different colors of lights at night. The scrupulously finished iced objects are like lime 
stones which were formed over millions of years. 

However, according to the nature of ice, it will eventually melt away, but for this moment you can enjoy an experience like 
nowhere else. The illusory sight of this festival is reminiscent of "the beauty in fragility".  

Illuminated with the colorful lights, most of the ice sculptures have enough space inside to enter. It is like a shelter made of 
snow, the sense of being enveloped by something large and strong. Faced with the random patterns and translucent blue, it 
will leave you in a state of awe. 

Enjoy free time to explore and have lunch on your own. You will find a variety of food stands and in-door restaurants.     



                       

 
 
 

 

Lake Shikotsu Ice Festival 

Now, off to the Chitose Airport. Depending on our arrival time, you will have an opportunity to walk over to the domestic 
terminal for local kine shopping. Once through security, duty free shopping is waiting on you. 

Hawaiian Airlines #442 Departs Chitose 7:45 pm – Arrive Honolulu 7:45 am 

       

 

 

 

 


